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Ed Langhammer was quoted in The Eastsider LA discussing if business owners can require

employees to get the COVID-19 vaccine. Ed acknowledges there is an “alphabet soup” of federal and

state agencies that will weigh in on the legalities of mandating vaccines in the workplace. “Things are

kind of muddled right now,” he says.  “As more guidelines are issued, hopefully we will have better

clarity and certainty.”

To read more of this article, click here.
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